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/ August 17, 1976

Colorado 0il and Gas Conservation Commission
Room 602, State Centennial Building

1313 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: MacNeill No. 2-R
SE NE Section 2-T3S-R56W
Ring Field
Washington County, Colorado

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Application for Permit to Drill the subject well as a replacement
for the MacNeill No. 2 is submitted for your approval. The MacNeill No. 2 well
developed a casing leak in July, 1976. We repaired the casing leak, but ser-
iously impaired the productivity of the well. Therefore, we would appreciate
your expeditious handling of this Application to Drill so that we may maintain
the present lease status.

Also enclosed is a copy of the survey plat, showing this proposed well to be
100 feet south of the original MacNeill No. 2 well. Our lease consists of the
following:

E/2 NE/4, SE/4, E/2 SW/4, SE/4 NW/4 Section 2
W/2 SW/4 Section 1
Township 3 South, Range 56 West, Washington County, Colorado

This new well will be 660 feet from the nearest lease line. We will begin
drilling operations very shortly after receipt of your approval. We are also
enclosing our check No. 12212 covering the filing and service fee.

Yours very truly,
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DONALD B. WELLS
Assistant District Production Manager



